
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

February 10, 2020 

 

Town Administrator Gregory Enos is pleased to announce that Erin Barry has been appointed as 

Avon’s new Town Accountant. 

Barry has over six years of municipal experience and most recently served as the Assistant 

Treasurer-Collector for the Town of Abington. She has an accomplished background in 

municipal finance having completed a number of accounting and financing programs along with 

her master’s degree in accounting. 

“We are thrilled to welcome Erin to her new role with the Town of Avon,” Town Administrator 

Enos said. “Her expertise and experience in the municipal finance field will be an asset to our 

town and we wish her much success.” 

Barry began in her new role on Wednesday, January 22, 2020.  She replaces former Town 

Accountant Kimberly Park who was with the town for just over two years prior to moving to 

Florida. 

 

             
      

     For further information, contact: 

   

     Shanna Faro 

   Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator 

     Avon Town Hall 

     65 East Main Street 

     Avon, MA 02322 

     P:  (508) 588-0414 x 1019 

     F:  (508) 559-0209 

     E-mail:  sfaro@avon-ma.gov 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN  
Steven P. Rose, Chairman 
Robert F. Brady, Jr., Clerk 

Eric S. Beckerman, Associate 
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